
School of Engineering and Technology 

Visit to Dehradun International Science and Technology Festival 

 

Students of BCA-1, BSc(IT)-1 , Btech -1 and BCA-3 with few students of NSS visited the 

Dehradun International Science and Technology Festival on 22 November 2024 at 

Uttarakhand Technical University, Dehradun. . The students were thrilled to see the Science 

and Technology exhibition. They also attended a workshop on STEM. Where they learned to 

create various electronic circuits. The students really enjoyed the creative and technical hands 

on experience. They also got certificates and complementary kits . The visit was very well 

coordinated by NSS students Niranjan and Vaibhav .  . They were escorted by Mr. Harish 

Sharma, Associate Professor SET and MS. Minit Arora, Associate Professor , SET.  

 

 

 

 

  

  


